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Hartcher-O'Brien, Imogen

From: Dr Vince See Eng Teong [vince.see@malaysiaairlines.com]
Sent: Tuesday, 15 May 2012 11:55 AM
To: Basile, Mark; Hartcher-O'Brien, Imogen; Dr Vince See Eng Teong
Cc: Jones, David
Subject: RE: ACCC consultation: aviation industry [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] - Etihad & Air 

Berlin

 

 

Dear Mark Basile 

 

Thank you for your e-mail. 

 

Malaysia Airlines (MAS) would like to state that MAS have no objection to the application of Etihad 

and Air Berlin so long as the ACCC is of the view that the application should in the interests of the 

market and consumers be authorised and that all players should be granted an equal playing field 

at all times. 

 

 

Thank you 

 

With best regards  

Vince See PhD  

General Counsel  

Group Legal Practice  

Malaysia Airlines  

DL:+603 78402125| Fax:+603 78463818  

E-mail:vince.see@malaysiaairlines.com 

 

From: Basile, Mark [mailto:Mark.Basile@accc.gov.au]  

Sent: Thursday, May 03, 2012 12:25 PM 
To: Hartcher-O'Brien, Imogen 

Cc: Jones, David 
Subject: ACCC consultation: aviation industry [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

 

Dear Sir/Madam  

 

The Australian Competition and Consumer Commission (ACCC) has received two applications for 

 authorisation in relation to the aviation industry. These relate to:  

• cooperation between Emirates and Flydubai; and separately  

• cooperation between Etihad and Air Berlin 

 

As a potentially interested party, the ACCC invites you to make a submission in relation to either or both 

these applications for authorisation, including the urgent requests for interim authorisation of the proposed 

arrangements. 

 

Please refer to the two attached letters from the ACCC and a summary of the authorisation process for 

further information. 

 

Kinds regards 
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Mark Basile 

Adjudication Branch 

Australian Competition & Consumer Commission 

Level 35 | 360 Elizabeth Street Melbourne 3000 | http://www.accc.gov.au 

T: +61 3 9290 1855 | F: +61 3 9663 3699 
 

--- 
IMPORTANT: This email from the Australian Competition and Consumer Commission (ACCC), 
and any attachments to it, contains information that is confidential and may also be the subject of 
legal, professional or other privilege.  If you are not the intended recipient, you must not review, 
copy, disseminate, disclose to others or take action in reliance on, any material contained within this 
email.  If you have received this email in error, please let the ACCC know by reply email to the 
sender informing them of the mistake and delete all copies from your computer system. For the 
purposes of the Spam Act 2003, this email is authorised by the ACCC www.accc.gov.au  
Disclaimer: 
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"The message and any files attached is intended solely for the use of the  
person to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is  
confidential and privileged under applicable laws. If you are not the i 
ntended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, review,  
disclosure, copying, printing, distribution or dissemination of this  
message is prohibited. We take no responsibility of any reliance that  
you may place on this message and we further take no responsibility for  
any viruses or other damaging elements that may be contained in this email  
together with any of its attachments. If you have received this message in  
error, please notify us by return email and arrangements will be made to  
retrieve the same from you." 


